SCV

WATER

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

OF A REGULAR MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the REGULAR MEETING of the SANTA CLARITA VALLEY
WATER AGENCY’S BOARD OF DIRECTORS to be held on TUESDAY, MAY 3, 2022 AT 6:00
PM is hereby CANCELLED.

Signed: /é/u’?’ *’é ﬁﬁ/\?éh

Board President

Date: April 19, 2022

Posted on April 20, 2022.
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